
Welfare Report 28th April 

Carers Group 

Position is unchanged and it is unlikely visits will resume at Linton until all residents and Carers 

Group members have been vaccinated.  It is expected that members will also be required to produce 

evidence of receiving the flu and COVID vaccinations before recommencing visitations. 

  

Warmington Lodge Morning Tea Group 

This group has been permitted to recommence morning tea gatherings every 2nd 

Wednesday.  Members will be required to produce evidence of their flu injection before entry. 

  

Meals on wheels    

Most of the Parish members of this organisation have resigned following new onerous requirements 

being introduced with the recommencement of activities.  

  

St Vincent de Paul Society 

Sales at the Centre remain strong. 

The Conference work has begun to increase during the past 6 weeks.  Interviews have recommenced 

at the Centre on Wednesdays and Fridays.  Distancing and mask rules are applied.  The Conference 

has decided to continue with Zoom meetings until such time as all members have been COVID 

vaccinated. 

  

Yass Gunning Belun 

This activity is currently in abeyance due to COVID. 

  

Michael Van Wanrooy 

 


